
Newsletter Participation Information 
 
The Northern Rocky Mountain Retiree Association publishes a newsletter twice a year, 
aiming for April and October. We aim to have a variety of stories and news including 
stories of your days in the Forest Service, Some historical articles about the “good old 
days” of the Forest Service, current activities that our retirees are involved in, updates 
from the Museum of Forest Service History, upcoming events of interest, book reviews 
about books our retirees have authored or on a subject that Forest Service folks might 
be interested in and sadly, also obituaries for our retirees. 
 
We welcome articles and information from our members. Because of formatting 
restraints your stories should be in a “word” format and photos should be in a jpg format 
and not imbedded in your story. This gives our layout person the ability to fit your 
information into our two-column format. A good length for stories is 1 to 3 pages. This 
leaves us room for more stories and is a good, readable length. We can always use 
some photos for filler between stories - jpg format and a caption to go with them please. 
For obituaries you can email our editor with the person's name and what newspaper the 
obituary appears in. Because of space constraints we usually need to edit these down a 
bit 
 
Our newsletter editor is Vicky MacLean. She can be contacted at agillabs@mcn.net or 
406-459-6731 
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